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Huband Park closed due to flooding 

COMOX VALLEY, B.C. –  Huband Park Elementary is closed Thursday, 17 December as a 

result of flooding following the heavy rainfall  and accumulation of ground water during the past 

few days. 

School district maintenance staff responded swiftly and the flow of water in the school has 

ceased. Maintenance staff will require a full day to clean up the residual water and dry the 

classrooms before operations can continue. 

Parents, staff, students, and the community are encouraged to refer to the school district website 

and social media channels and tune into the local radio stations at 97.3 (The Eagle), 98.9 (The 

Jet) and 100.7 (The Raven) FM for the latest developments and updates. 

 

-End- 

For more information about the school closure procedures due to inclement weather visit 

www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/emergencyschoolclosure/  
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